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August 10, 2020
Dear Paula Smith,
My main concerns are stormwater and availability in Olympia schools.

As a resident off Boulevard Road for 25 years, I am concerned about the increased removal of
green space and trees and the resulting stormwater that fills our streams and destroys our fish
habitats. What is being done by the City of Olympia to mitigate the destruction of habitats as
more concrete is created?

My other concern is crowded Olympia schools. As a volunteer in the schools, I have noted
that during the changing of classes, body to body contact in the hallways that should there be a
fire, I think would be dangerous. How has the City of Olympia addressed the crowded schools
as more development is allowed?

Thank you.

Phyllis Booth

2509 Caitlin Ct. SE

Olympia Wa

98501
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